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I oppose HB 3042. I strongly believe that if imposed, this bill would impede 

physicians ability to practice medicine and uphold the Hippocratic oath. Medicine is 

not one size fits all and this bill is nothing but government overreach. There is a 

nationwide shortage of doctors and this bill would do nothing to help with this 

problem. Don’t punish doctors for not towing the government narrative. They must 

feel free to customize healthcare for each and every individual. Thank you.  


